
Highlands Latin School 

Tuesday, October 1, 2013 

 

Dress Code Reminder 

Now that we are a few weeks into the school year we are seeing quite a few students 

not following the dress code. Click HERE to review the uniform document. Here are 

a few things we have noticed: 

 Boys are permitted to wear Sperrys, but they must be tan or brown, and the 

sole may not have any white on it. 

 (JK-6) girls must wear black leather shoes. (7-12) girls wear black leather or 

suede. No slipper style or ballet flats. 

 No rubber band type bracelets or pony tail holders on wrists.  

 

Soccer Practice Cancelled 

There will be no soccer practice tonight or Thursday due to Upper School Parent 

Nights. 

 

CHBC 7th-8th Parent Teacher Night Tonight 

CHBC 7th-8th grade Parent Teacher Night begins tonight at 5PM. Stop in room 211 

to pick up a schedule for the evening. 

 

NO HLS Yearbook Meeting This Thursday 

Due to Parent Teacher Night, there will be no Yearbook meeting this Thursday, 

October 3rd. 

 

 

A New Baby!!! 

Congratulations to Leigh and Brian Lowe on the birth of their baby daughter, 

Emerson Evelyn Lowe, born yesterday, September 30th. She weighed 7 lbs. 4 oz. 

Emerson has 3 older sisters and one older brother to help take care of her. 

Congratulations also to grandparents Cheryl and Jim Lowe and Aunt Jen Bowen! 

 

 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES: 

 

 

Handbells and Madrigal Singers Begin This Week 

We will have two Handbell Choirs this year. 

 Tuesdays at 7:30 AM - Intermediate (grades 7-8 and less experienced players)  

 Wednesdays at 7:30 AM - Madrigal Singers (grades 7-12) Auditions for 

Madrigals will begin tomorrow at 7:30 AM. 

 Thursdays at 7:30 AM - Advanced (9-12 grades and more experienced 7-8 

graders). House points will be given for participation. 

 



 

 

Kentucky Youth Assembly Meeting 

The first meeting for the Kentucky Youth Assembly club is this Wednesday, October 

2nd from 3:30-4:30 after school in room 215. Any interested High School student is 

welcome to join. For more information on KYA, visit http://kyymca.org/kya 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

 

Upper School Parent-Teacher Nights 

 

 CHBC 7th-8th grade parents Tuesday, October 1, 5-7PM  

 CHBC 9th-12th grade parents Thursday, October 3, 4:30-7:30PM 

 SM 7th-8th grade parents Thursday, October 3, 5-7:30PM at Spring Meadows 

 This affects Upper School tutoring. Tutoring will end at 4:15 on 

Tuesday and Thursday at CHBC, and it will end at 4:15 on Thursday 

at SM. 

 

 

Annual Hayride and Picnic at the Lowe Farm 

Saturday, October 12th, from noon to 5PM is the annual HLS hayride and picnic at 

the Lowe Farm. This is an excellent opportunity to spend the day with other HLS 

families and enjoy nature walks, hayrides, and delicious food. We will be sending an 

email with details soon. 

 

 

 

 

 


